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Heather Estates Celebrates Construction Completion with Ribbon Cutting


Dana Point Development Corporation has completed construction on the Heather Estates development in Columbus and will be having a ribbon cutting ceremony on Thursday, September 25, 2013, at 11:00am.

Heather Estates is a rental community located on 2nd Street in Imperial. The development consists of ten (10) unit single-family rental homes.  Each home has 3 or 4 bedrooms with two-car garages. They feature EnergyStar appliance packages including washers & dryers, security systems, extensive use of crown & beadboard moldings, vaulted ceilings, attached insulated garages with additional storage and more.  Each building differs with diverse color schemes and varied siding type and brick placement.

“We are quite pleased to be working in conjunction with the City of Imperial. Every unit has been filled upon completion of construction and we are currently maintaining a waiting list. This fills a great need for housing and we are look forward to being a part of the community in Imperial,” commented Matt Thomas, President of Dana Point Development Corporation.
